Secondary Programs and Facilities Livonia Public Schools

Date: October 26, 2010
To: Randy Liepa, Superintendent
Board Members
From: Rod Hosman
Re: Board Committee Meeting November 1, 2010

As we move forward with the recommendations made by the AdvancED visiting team
awarding Livonia Public Schools District Accreditation, a testing warehousing system
called CLASS A is being implemented. [n order to do this, teachers need to be able to
scan tests into CLASS A using our copiers.

A necessary component is purchasing Windows RDS users’ licenses for staff. This
software is on the REMC bid list. Microsoft sells their licenses on a potential user basis.
We need to purchase 2500 licenses at a cost of $39,875. The funds for this will come
from the B4 Technology Fund.

We will be asking the Board to allow us to order this software prior to the November 15,
2010 voting meeting.

If Board Members have any questions, please contact Sheila Alles or me.



